From: Yvonne Peart

Sent: 02 June 2010 17:34
To:
Subject: RE: FOI request: Authority budget and meetings between chair and

chief officer

Dear [N

Thank you for your enquiry.
The total cost of running the police authority in the financial year 2009-2010 was £13M

The Chair of the Authority is Kit Malthouse. Mr Malthouse met with the Commissioner, Sir Paul
Stephenson on 68 occasions during the financial year 2009-2010.

| hope that this response answers your questions.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a
complaint about any of the above decisions you may contact me to arrange for an officer who has not
had any involvement with this request to review our decision. If you are still unhappy after that, a
further request can be made to the Information Commissioner, who will decide whether the request
was dealt with in accordance with the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act. Further
information is available on the Information Commissioner's website:
www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk.

Yvonne Peart
Information Officer



